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We had previously found out that the 
immigration agency would not give the rest 
of the family visas until after several 
months. So would they remain stateside for 
the duration, or would they fly in for a time, 
back to the states for a month, then back to 
the mission field for another long visit, then 
to Hong Kong to get their visas, finally 
back to the field. That’s a mouthful, and a 
lot of airplane tickets. 

Well, I am very elated to say that 
God gave some individuals a special job for 
this mission, and we now have all the extra 
outgoing funds needed for us to all fly out 
together on this year!

We are now so so close, and 
we bought the plane tickets. That’s 
so crazy! We recently had a family 
reunion and had to say a lot of 
goodbyes. The ‘leaving’ has 
already begun. With everything 
going on, it kind of feels like 
having to jump onto a moving 
train.

Please be in prayer for:
-My visa to come through 
in time. 
-All the Traveling and jet 
lag.
-Finding an apartment.
-8 more monthly 
supporters.
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